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Headteacher: Sara Rider
Assistant Headteachers: Hans Ramduth, Rebecca Seaton,Rachel Mottershead  & Georgina Nixon 
Monday 19th February 2018
Dear Parents and Carers,
Due to school being closed before half term, we have rescheduled some events for Year 3 children.
Our Romans Topic presentation will now be Thursday 22nd February in the hall at 2:00pm.  Parents, carers and family members are welcome to attend.  Could children please bring an old pillow case (we will cut a hole in it) or alternatively a sheet, plain white t-shirt or anything else that looks ‘Roman’.
Trips to the Guildhall Roman Ampitheatre have been rescheduled for the following dates:
Fir and Holly Class on Tuesday 20th March.
Ash Class on Monday 26th of March.
We will order the school packed lunches that parents requested on the permission form.  If you would like to change your lunch request, please let the class teacher know.
Thank you,
Year 3 Teachers

       Thames View Junior School, Samuel Ferguson Place, Barking, Essex IG11 OTR
          Telephone: 020 8270 4310  E-mail: office@thamesview-j.bardaglea.org.uk	
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